REPUBLIC OF KENYA
MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION

ANNOUNCEMENT

CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP TO STUDY IN IRELAND UNDER THE
IRISH AID- FUNDED FELLOWSHIP PROGRAMME.

The Ministry has received communication from the embassy of
Ireland in Nairobi informing of scholarship opportunities for Master's
degree programmes under the Irish Aid-funded fellowship

programme from 30th June 2025.

To be eligible, the applicants must work with key government
Ministries in the Republic of Kenya and NGOs which work in
partnership with Irish-Aid. '

Further information regarding the Irish Aid Fellowships programme

and applicationforms can be found on

https://www.irishaidfellowships.ie/strands/ireland-fellows-

programme-africa.

The deadline for submission of applications to the embassy of Ireland
in Kenya is on 25 July 2025.




